
 

                                                

 
 

1st February 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
Y4 Music Performance 

 

We would like to invite you to a music assembly on Monday 25th March at 2.00 pm.  The 

performance will give you the opportunity to enjoy the children’s accomplishments playing the 

violin, viola and cello. 

 

Please complete the survey on School Spider to let us know if you are able to attend.  We look 

forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs R Gough 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 
 

 


